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Dear Parents /Carers,  

Wow we are half way through the academic year already!.  

The new build is going up fast. You will have noticed that 5 trees were taken 

down at the front of the school over the holiday. This is part of the planned 

work and was taken into account by the environmental survey and planners. A 

good amount of the wood has been moved to the Forest School area where is 

will be used and enjoyed by the children. We will be replanting between 20 and 

30 new trees and part of the landscaping works during the final phase. 

We are hoping to move into the new building in June. I will keep you posted. 

This term is busy. I have put key dates below along with a few reminders. 

Attendance – Overall attendance at the end of Term 3 was 93.16%. This was 

very similar to term 2. Hopefully we are over the worst of the illnesses and we 

can get to that target of 95%. Dragonfly got the highest in Term 3 with 94.11%. 

Non-uniform day for Dragonfly on Wednesday 26th Feb. 

Uniform – Overall the standard of uniform has improved. Reminder that 

children can wear all black trainers or black shoes. Please ensure that all 

uniform is labelled. The uniform policy says white shirts /polo shirts for both 

boys and girls not red. Please remember that school red tops are worn everyday 

including PE days. 

Make up / Jewellery – Children should not be coming in wearing any makeup or 

bracelets or necklaces. We did have a few last term in the older classes. Only 

stud earrings can be worn - No Hoops or dangly earrings. Your child can not 



                                                                                                          

wear earrings for PE and these need to be taken out before participating, 

ideally they should not wear earrings on days they have PE days.  

School Office- Any change in collection arrangements need to be emailed or 

called in by 2:45 at the latest.  The office opens at 8.15am. 

Key dates 

Thursday 6th March – World book day  

Monday 10th March – Friday 14th March STEM week 

Wednesday 12th March Easter workshop Year 1 1:30 

Friday 14th March Easter workshop Year 2 1:30 

Tuesday 18th March – Class assembly Year 4 

Wednesday 19th March Class photos 

Friday 21st March Red Nose day 

Tuesday 25th March Year 5 trip Spring Lane Canterbury 

Wednesday 26th March Year 1 trip Canterbury Cathedral 

Thursday 27th March Easter workshop Year 5 1:30 

Friday 28th March – Mother’s Day afternoon tea Yr R/KS1 only 2:30 

Thursday 3rd April– Class assembly Year 5 

Thursday 3rd April– WOW walk 2:45-3:15  

Friday 4th April- Non-uniform day £1:00 donation 

End of term 4 Friday 4th April 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs E Pearson 


